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MESSAGE

I am happy to know that Non-Collegiate Women Education
Board (NCWEB), University of Delhi in collaboration with National
Commission for Women is organizing a two-day National Seminar
on "Women in Decision-Making Roles in Corporates" on 2-3
November, 2023 at the University of Delhi.

It is important to recognize that women bring a unique
perspective and an invaluable set of skills to the decision-making
table, and acknowledging the significance of their contributions is a

pivotal step.

I am sure that deliberations at the Seminar would lead to
moral ideas with regards to empowerment of women in leadership
roles, especially in the Corporate Sector.

I extend my best wishes for the success of the Seminar.




